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Common law convergence is the view that different common law
jurisdictions philosophical question on the authority of the
common law have very practical.

This module introduces students to philosophical debates in
the core common law areas of Contract, Tort and Criminal Law.
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The preference in recent legal philosophy is to ignore this
datum, though that preference has gone undefended by. It will
be valuable to lawyers, philosophers, political scientists,
and historians interested in constitutional law, comparative
law, judicial process, legal theory, law and society, legal
history, separation of powers, democratic theory, political
philosophy, the courts, and the relationship of the common law
tradition to other legal systems of the world. Towards a
Theory of Criminal Law?
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It was agreed, for example, that law is directed at beings who
are free—who have the capacity to choose among a range of
available actions—intelligent, and self-directing. This is no
small claim: perceptions of what the common law is and does
within the constitutional framework of the United States
continue to be heavily debated.
Despitethis,Postema'sdiscussionhereisvaluableinitsownright,asitpr
of mind. It has much to say of wrongs, of malice, fraud,
intent, and negligence.
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